
 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

On Wednesday 21st May, Year 6 will have the opportunity to participate in a Young First 

Aiders course run in school by St John’s Ambulance. As well as equipping children with the 

knowledge that could mean the difference between life and death, learning first aid helps 

to improve self esteem as well as teamwork and communication skills.  

In order to pay for this training by qualified instructors, we ask for a contribution of 

£5.83 per child. As always, although this is a voluntary contribution, we may have to 

cancel the course if we do not receive enough funds.  

Please pay online and return the reply slip below by Friday 16th May. Please ask the 

school office if you require a barcode. 

 

Please note: Apologies for any delay you have experienced in receiving your theatre trip 

refund. Unfortunately, this is a very time consuming process as it must be done individually 

for each parent and in two separate steps for the deposit and the final balance. The money 

will be refunded via the same method though which you made the payment.  

 

Many thanks 

 

Year 6 team 

 

Please complete and return by Friday 16th May: 

I give permission for my child ………………………………………………………………to participate in the 

Young first Aiders course  

I have paid £5.83 on ParentPay/by barcode  


